
Harbor  Boulevard  temporarily
closed
Due to work being done on the city’s Harbor Median project on
Saturday April 13, crews needed to close southbound lanes on
Harbor Boulevard  from Hamilton Street to Ford Road.

Please be aware of crews working in the area.

The  repairs  are  expected  to  be  complete  by  10:30  a.m.
Saturday.
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